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YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO BURWARDSLEY 
17th – 18th March 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very pleased to be able to offer our Year 2 children the opportunity of taking 
part in a one-night residential visit to The Burwardsley Residential Centre near 
Beeston in March next year. 
 
The cost of this trip is £80 per child, which includes all accommodation, food and 
travel costs as well as 2 activities such as orienteering, pond dipping and bushcraft, 
a visit to the Cheshire Ice Cream Farm for an ice cream and a visit to the Candle 
Factory.  Whilst at the Candle Factory the children will make a candle and decorate a 
candle holder to bring home as a souvenir.   
 
If you would like your child to take part in this exciting visit, please complete the reply 
slip below, return it to school and pay the non-refundable deposit of £20 via 
ParentPay by Friday 20th December.   
 
The full balance must be paid on or before Thursday 20th February 2020.   
 
Please see below for the list of payment due dates.   
 

Amount Due NO LATER than 

Non-refundable deposit  £20 Friday 20th December 2019 

£30 Friday 24th January 2020 

£30 Friday 21st February 2020 
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We hope all the children will be able to attend this wonderful trip as it 
promises to be very exciting. If you have any questions regarding the visit 
please speak to Mrs Young in the school office who will be happy to help 
you.   

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Helen Young 
School Business Manager  
 
 
 

 
YEAR 2 BURWARDSLEY RESIDENTIAL 

17th- 18th MARCH 2020 
 
 

CHILD’S NAME_______________________________ 

 

I would like my child to attend the residential visit to Burwardsley. 
 
Or  
 
My child will NOT be attending the residential visit to Burwardsley 
 
 
 
       I have paid the £20 deposit via ParentPay and will pay in instalments on the 
dates requested  
 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………  Print Name………………………………….. 
 
Date………………… 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk/

